
STATE'!/ INDIANA 

INDIANA UTIUTY REGIJI..ATORY C0!'.1MJSSION 
101 WEST W.~GTON STREET, SUITE 1500 EAST 

INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA 46204-3419 

PETITION OF FLOYDS KNOBS WATER ) 

ww>v.in.gov/iurc 
Office: {317) 232-2700. 

Facsimile: {317) 232-6758 

COMP ANY, INC. FOR A NEW SCHEDULE OF ) CAUSE NO. 45112 - U 
RATES AND CHARGES FOR WATER SERVICE ) 

You are hereby notified that on this date the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 
("Commission") has caused the following entry to be made: 

Please be advised that the Commission has received correspondence that addresses matters 
currently pending in this proceeding. The entire text of the correspondence is attached to this 
Docket Entry. Disclosure of this written communication is being tendered to the record pursuant 
to 170 IAC 14-1-7 and 170 IAC 1-1.5-6. 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

Date 



August 29, 2018 

Secretary of the Commission 
Utility Regulatory Commission 
101 W. Washington St., Suite 1500 East 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
RE: Utility Regulatory Commission Hearing 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

My wife was in the hospital with a very serious cancer procedure today, therefore I could not 
attend the all important meeting held this evening in Floyd County. 

I have two comments: 

1. We in Buffalo Trail have only a 4 inch original water line which is completely inadequate 
for fire department use. FK Water Company refused to upgrade our line to a 6 inch line 
even though they spent millions recently on extending water lines somewhere. Now they 

want a fantastic increase in rates again. They DO NOT care about our fire protection 
even though they could have extended the existing 6 inch line from Chambord 
subdivision only about 400 feet away. 

2. I am 83 years old and still working. We are renting a house to a man and woman in their 
50's who both have cancer and cannot work. My wife and I lowered their rent to $650 for 
them to have a roof over their heads. We asked the FK Water Company to give them a 
"hardship rateD - guess what -they refused. How greedy can a company be! 

In our opinion a 24.35% increase is preposterous . I haven't gotten a cost of long raise in years. 
We sincerely hope you will have mercy on all of us and disallow their request. 

Sincerely, 
Irvin Stumler 

~·rL~~ 
3312 Buffalo Trail 
Floyds Knobs IN 47119 
812-944-7 408 


